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Please call us at 382-
1815 if your child won’t be 
attending Children’s 
Choice for the day. 
 

Reminders: 
If your child needs to 
take medication while 
at Children’s Choice, 
please speak with the 
staff so we can store 
and administer it safely.  
 CC is open at Osuna 
for winter break. Sign 
up in advance & don’t 
forget a lunch!  CC will 
be closed December 
24th, 25th and 31st, and 
January 1st.   
 

 Helpful Information  
 
Site Phone: 382-1815 
Office Phone: 296-2880 
Email: 
osuna@childrens-
choice.org 
 
 
 
 

Financial Assistance 
Available: 841-4800 

Winter Break 
There will be no school Monday, December 23rd through Tuesday, January 7th.  Children’s Choice 
will be open at Osuna from 7 AM to 6 PM all days except the 24th, 25th, 31st and January 1st.  If 
you need child care please sign up online at http://www.childrens-choice.org/.  Please bring a 
sack lunch that does not require microwave or refrigeration.  Breakfast snack and afternoon 
snack will be served.  Enjoy the holiday with your family! 
 

Last Month at a Glance 
                  

 
 

Turkey Trot 
This year was the fifth annual Turkey Trot at CC Osuna!  The turkey trot is a tradition we 
have had at Children’s Choice for over 20 years. We have the kids race to catch someone 
dressed up as a turkey to try and win turkeys and Thanksgiving side dishes for their families. 
This year we had Carter, one of our fifth graders be the turkey for our kindergarteners and 
first graders race.    

 
                  
 

 
                  

 

 

 

 

Our field 
trip to the 
aquarium! 

 

 

 Marissa’s 
Luminaria 
activity! 

↑Marissa’s sugar skull activity!  
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